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NOTICE
Lilong, 22 April, 2025

LHC/G11017/1/ZZ-PRG:   Single   use   plastics   are   the   biggest   environmental

hazards with far  reaching  impacts on  our ecosystem,  including soil,  water and  all

living   organisms.    In   response   to   the   Directorate   of   University   and    Higher

Education, Government of Manipur letter No. DUHE/7/2025-DUHE-Du&HE dated

15th April, 2025 and to  mitigate the  use of Single  Use  plastics, a drive on ban of

Single  Use  Plastics  and  encouragement  to  use  biodegradable  items  inside  the

college   campus  to   make   a   plastic  free   campus  will   be  I.ointly  organised   by

Environmental  Club,  NSS  Units,  NCC  Unit  and  lQAC of the  college  in  collaboration

with  Directorate  of  Environment  and  Climate  Change,  Porompat  on  24th  April

20Z5 from 1.00 p.in. onwards.  All the faculty members, non-teaching staff and

Students are informed to attend the drive in time.
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